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Mr Douglas Darlington

Secretary

The Entrance Peninsula Committee Precinct
PO Box 349

THE ENTRANCE NSW 2261
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Dear Doug

Thank you for your letter of 9 July 2010 concerning the future of The Entrance Police
Station.

Speculation about the closure of the Police Station at The Entrance has recently
been raised in the media by the Liberal candidate for the State seat of The Entrance.

At that time | contacted the Minister for Police to get assurance that the station at the
Entrance would remain open following the completion of the new head quarters for
The Tuggerah Lakes Area Command located at Wyong.

The Minister confirmed that the new station at Wyong will accommodate all the
administration and detective services and be the main control centre for the local
area command and as such The Entrance Police station will revert to it’s original
design of ensuring adequate policing for the southern part of the command including
The Entrance and Long Jetty areas.

The minister has advised me that The Entrance Police Station will remain open and
be a full time fully manned local facility looking after the needs of local people.

Yours sincerely

it A
Grant McBride MP

Member for The Entrance
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